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SYNOPSIS: 
 
Deputies responded to a call of a vehicle roll-over at 630 Gem Lane, Ramona.  Further information by the reporting party 
stated the vehicle, a Toyota Forerunner, was stolen by a Hispanic male adult who displayed a handgun. After stealing the 
vehicle, the suspect reportedly crashed and then fled the area on foot.  Deputies, along with CHP Officers, arrived on 
scene, contacted the three victims, and set up a perimeter and search of the area.  Sheriff's ASTREA Helicopter and 
several canine officers along with numerous law enforcement resources began assisting in the search for the suspected 
gunman.   
 
After approximately an hour, the investigation revealed that the report of the robbery was untrue and was provided to 
conceal involvement in the vehicle crash. The driver of the vehicle, identified as Luis Solis (age 19) was arrested and 
booked into San Diego Central Jail for filing a false report of a crime.  A juvenile passenger in the vehicle was additionally 
arrested for the same charge. CHP is handling the collision investigation. 

 
During this event, a vehicle that contained two Hispanic males and two Hispanic females drove through the search area.  
Deputies made contact with the occupants to determine if they were related to the incident and found one female was in 
possession of heroin and the another female had an active felony warrant for assault on a peace officer.  The females 
were respectively identified as Teresa Solis (age 55) and Margarita Ochoa (age 20). Both females were placed under 
arrest and subsequently booked into the Sheriff's Las Colinas Detention and Reentry Facility. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


